
CENTRAL LINN SCHOOL BOARD 
MEETING UPDATE 

April 10, 2017 

COMMUNICATION 
)- The school board was notified of the passing of long-time school board member and 

friend, Chris Wyne. Chris served on the Board 12 years. Chris' contributions, his 
insights, and his wry sense of humor, will be sorely missed. 

)- Each month, teachers may nominate students for the Superintendent's Award. The 
award is given in recognition of outstanding personal accomplishments. Recipients for 
April were: Mia Fiorito, first grade; Gemma Rowland, sixth grade; Lillian Gardner, eighth 
grade; and A.J. Keyser, twelfth grade. 

) Received letter of interest from David Epstein for purchasing the Brownsville gym . 
) Received letter of interest from Riverside Christian Fellowship in purchasing the 

Brownsville property. 

BOARD ACTION 
> Approved meeting minutes of the regular school board meeting of March 13, 2017 as 

submitted. 
> Adopted 2017-2018 School Calendar. 
> Approved a part-time temporary vo-ag teaching contract for Johnna Neal for 2017-

2018. 

BUSINESS 
> Acknowledged the resignation of John Nightingale, Varsity Boys' Basketball Coach and 

the retirement of math teacher, Randy Smith, effective October 1, 2017. 
)- Reviewed as first reading revised School Board Policy IKF, Graduation Requirements. 
» Superintendent was directed to contact legal counsel regarding the expired memorandum 

of understanding with Willamette Neighborhood Housing and the process for moving 
forward with any sale of the Brownsville property. 

» Discussed whether to form a sub-committee of the Board or a volunteer community 
committee in moving forward with district facilities. This was tabled for the May 
meeting. 

YOU ARE INVITED TO ATTEND DISTRICT FACILITIES MEETINGS 
SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS HOSTING 

APRIL 14, 7PM BROWNSVILLE BAPTIST CHURCH 
APRIL 18, 6:30 PM HALSEY CITY HALL 

APRIL 20, 6:30 PM BROWNSVILLE CITY HALL 

NEXT REGULAR SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 
MAY 8, 2017 - 6:30 PM - CLES LIBRARY 


